
Changes to Port Colborne Beach Operations for Summer 2021 

Port Colborne Residents Niagara Residents Non-Niagara Residents

Nickel Beach 

Weekdays:  
10 a.m. – 6 p.m. 

Friday, Saturday, Sunday & 
stat holidays:
9 a.m. – 8 p.m. 

Free with beach pass 

No preregistration required 

Weekdays: $20 per carload 

Friday, Saturday, Sunday & stat 
holidays: $25 per carload 

Online preregistration is required. 
There is a limit of 150 beach front 
parking spaces for non-Port 
Colborne residents. Please note 
there will be a $1.50 convenience 
fee per online transaction. 

Weekdays: $50 per carload 

Friday, Saturday, Sunday & stat 
holidays: $55 per carload 

Online preregistration is required. 
There is a limit of 150 spaces for  
non-Port Colborne residents. Please 
note thre will be a $1.50 convenience 
fee per online transaction. 

Centennial-Cedar Bay Beach 

Open 7 days a week,  
including stat holidays: 
8 a.m. – 9 p.m. 

Free with beach pass 

No preregistration required 

Weekdays: $25 per carload 

Saturday, Sunday & stat 
holidays: $35 per carload 

There is a limit of 25 parking 
spaces reserved for non-Port 
Colborne residents. 

Parking is not available for 
non-Niagara residents. 

New this year!
Beach passes! Port Colborne residents will be able to pick up their free beach pass starting in May. A beach pass gives residents access 
to both Nickel Beach and Centennial-Cedar Bay Beach for free.  

Niagara residents and non-Niagara residents will be required to preregister online prior to accessing Nickel Beach. If the beach is already at 
parking capacity, beachgoers will not be able to preregister. 




